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Honor those you love by contributing to the Relay For Life of Whitehall
Luminaria Slideshow
that will be presented during our Luminaria Ceremony, taking place on Friday, June 24th at 9:30pm.

Submit photos of your loved ones lost or cancer survivors to Abigail.Kern@cancer.org, no later than June 20th, to have them added to our moving presentation. 
Please provide the following:
1. Email subject line: Whitehall Luminaria Slideshow
2. Your photo needs to be attached in jpeg formatting.
3. Indicate the person’s name and whether it is “In memory of” or “In honor of”.
If there is a problem with the formatting of the photo submitted, we will reach out to you. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you in advance for participating in our presentation and helping us to honor the ones we love who put up such valiant and courageous fights with this disease.

Any further questions, feel free to reach out to your staff partner, Courtney at Courtney.Totten@cancer.org of 610-921-2329.
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